
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 2, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 671 
Re: Change to and Additional Expansion of UPRR Gate Reservation System 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Union Pacific has recently announced the next set of lanes to be covered in the 
continued expansion of their Gate Reservation System.  Beginning on June 14, 2005, 
an In-Gate Reservation will be required for all domestic and international traffic in the 
following Pacer Stacktrain lanes: 
 
Sacramento or Stockton (Lathrop) to: 
• Chicago—Rochelle, IL (Global 3) 
• Chicago Local and Interchange to CSX   
(Global 1 and all Northeast, Ohio Valley, & Eastern Canada destinations**) 
• Dallas 
• Denver 
• Houston 
• Kansas City 
• Los Angeles—LATC 
• Memphis—Local Traffic 
• Memphis Interchange to CSX 
(all Southeast destinations**) 
• Omaha 
• Salt Lake City 
• St. Louis 
 
Salt Lake City to: 
• Chicago Local and Interchange to CSX   
(Global 1 and Northeast, Ohio Valley, Southeast & Eastern Canada destinations**) 
• Denver 
• Houston 
• Los Angeles—Montebello 
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** For a complete detailed listing of all of the lanes in the program, please refer to 
Appendix A of the In-Gate Reservations FAQs on our website: 
http://www.pacerstack.com/services/services_notlogged_faq.html 
 
Pacer Stacktrain customers should request in-gate reservations for these lanes 
beginning on June 13.  Customers will be required to have a reservation prior to 
tendering a container for these lanes beginning on June 14.  Shipments without a 
confirmed reservation on June 14 will be rejected at the gate.   
 
If you are an International customer who uses Pacer Stacktrain for drayage (billed pier 
to ramp), your West Coast Ocean Carrier Services Customer Support Representative 
will make arrangements for your gate reservations.   
 
All other customers should request in-gate reservations by sending email to 
gaterez@pacerstack.com.  The body of the email should contain the following 
information: desired gate cut-off date, IMC name and 3-letter shipper code, origin 
ramp, destination ramp/interchange, number of reservation spaces requested, contact 
name, contact phone, and contact email address.  The subject line of the email should 
contain the following information: desired gate cut-off date, 3-letter shipper code, 
origin ramp and destination ramp/interchange. 
 
Examples: 
Subject:  6/2 ALD City of Industry-Chicago Interchange to CSX 
Subject:  6/5 RVC East L.A.-Dallas 
 
As a reminder, please submit a separate request for each origin-destination 
ramp/interchange pair and make sure that all emails are submitted before 9:30 AM 
Pacific Time on the business day (M-F) before the desired gate cut-off date.  
Reservations for Saturday, Sunday, or Monday gate cut-offs must be received by 
Friday morning. 
 
More information about the procedures for in-gate reservations can be found on our 
website at: http://www.pacerstack.com/services/services_notlogged_faq.html  
 
If you have questions about in-gate reservations procedures, please contact Un Kim 
(714-450-1413) or your Business Development Representative.  
 
We appreciate your business.   
 
Pacer Stacktrain 
 


